
 

 Page 1 of 1 
 

 
 

 

 

 

Wesley Street, Bamber Bridge 

Statement of Reasons 

 

The parking restriction proposals are being pursued to improve the safety of motorised 

and non-motorised users, by reducing parking congestion; protecting sight lines and 

providing safe locations for pedestrians to cross the roads in the vicinity of the school 

and surrounding areas of Wesley Street.  

The proposals form part of a s278 Agreement under the Highways Act 1980 as part of 

a new housing development which will increase traffic and pedestrian movements along 

Wesley Street.   

 

Reasons under Section 1 of the RTRA 
  
a) for avoiding danger to persons or other traffic using the road or any other road or for 
preventing the likelihood of any such danger arising 

  

c) for facilitating the passage on the road or any other road of any class of traffic (including 
pedestrians) 

 

 

 

 


